
AHA BJCP Support Agreement 2014 
The American Homebrewers Association (AHA) will provide the following administrative support for the 
Beer Judge Certification Program (BJCP) to commence in February 2014: 

• Receive exam materials from exam sites 
• Scan exam materials and post files to file sharing folder to allow graders access to electronic 

exam materials 
• Posting of exam materials is expected to happen within 1-2 business days of receiving the 

mailed hard copies 

In addition, the AHA will provide the BJCP with up to $4000 in travel expenses in 2014 for exam grader 
training. 

The purpose of the support provided to the BJCP is to increase the BJCP's capacity for holding judge 
exams, and thus generating more BJCP judges each year. The expectation is that the additional 
administrative support, once in place, would allow for at least two additional exams per month (from 
10/month to 12/month in 2014). 

This agreement will remain in place through December 31, 2014 at which time it will automatically be 
renewed through the following calendar year and every subsequent year until both parties agree to a 
modification of the agreement or either party notifies the other of the intent to terminate the 
agreement. Both the AHA and BJCP agree to give the other party at least six months' notice prior to 
termination of the agreement. 

Homebrewers Association Director 

Date: 31 January 2014 

Gordon Strong, Beer Judge Certification Program President 

Date: 31 January 2014 


